Regular Meeting-Board of Directors Shining Mountains Owner's Association July 9, 2016 MVRFD Station #3

Present at the meeting: Board Members: Don Kensinger, Kelly Hess, Howard Goltz, Dave Hunt and Leslie Skillman, Administrative Assistant.

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Don Kensinger. The meeting was held to elect officers for the 2-16-17 year.

Officers
Jim McFall- President
Don Kensinger- Vice President
Howard Goltz- Secretary/Treasurer

Kelly Hess- Common Areas, Weeds, Mowing Dave Hunt- Roads Don Kensinger- Construction Permits

The next meeting will be held on August 11, 2016 at Station #3 at 4 pm.

Leslie Skillman Administrative Assistant